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VIA FAX 

U.S. NRC Region Ill 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532~4352 

FAX No. 734-654-6220 

RE: Notification of Corporate Restructuring and Change in Name; 
Guardian Industries Corp., NRC Materials License No. 21-32217-01 

To Whom It May Concern: 

P. 001 

Qi 
GUARDIAN 

August 7, 2017 

This letter is in connection to Guardian Industries Corp.'s glass manufacturing facility 
located in Carleton, Michigan. The facility currently operates under U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Materials License No. 21-32217·01, which authorizes the 
facility to use one TN Technologies Model 5204 gauging unit. I am writing to provide your 
office with notice of a change to the corporate structure and name of Guardian Industries 
Corp. and to notify your ctffice that the restructuring does not constitute a change of 
control. This letter also serves as a request for an amendment to NRC Material License No. 
21-32217-01 to change the name on the permit to the new name of Guardian Industries, 
LLC. 

By way of background, on February 1, 2017, Koch Industries, Inc. went from a minority 
shareholder to acquiring all the shares in Guardian Industries Corp., thereby indirectly 
becoming the sole shareholder of the company. This action did not change any of the 
officers or directors of Guardian Industries Corp.; did not affect the operation of any of 
Guardian Industries Corp.'s facilities, including its facility in Carleton, Michigan; and did not 
affect in any way the facility's use ofthe unit subject to the NRC license. 

On August 1, 2017, Guardian Industries Corp. converted from a corporation to a limited 
liability company pursuant to Delaware's Limited Liability Act, and thereby changed its 
name to Guardian Industries, LLC. In addition, Guardian Industries, LLC {formerly Guardian 
Industries Corp.} became a direct subsidiary of a new company, Guardian Glass, LLC, which 
itself is an indirect wholly owned independently operated subsidiary of the current 
ultimate parent, Koch Industries, Inc. Guardian Industries, LLC will have the same officers 
and directors as Guardian Industries Corp, and the company's Tax ID remains the same. 
Further, these changes will not affect the operation of the Carleton facility, and, more 
specifically, will not affect the personnel responsible for or the programs governing the 
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facility's use of the unit subject to the NRC license. Guardian Industries, LLC will continue 
to comply with the terms and conditions of the NRC Materials License. 

Please confirm receipt of this letter and amendment request for NRC Material License No. 
21-32217-01. Should you have any questions or need more information to process the 
name change, please contact Mike Boucher, the Radiation Safety Officer at the Carleton 
location, at the phone number {734} 654-4261. 

Sincerely, 

U!W-. 
Gerald Hool 
Plant Manager 
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